
Dignity 
Quality of Life 

Self Determination

Senior and Disability Services 
Rogue Valley Council of 
Governments (SDS RVCOG) will 
not discriminate against anyone. 
This means SDS RVCOG will help 
individuals who qualify. SDS 
RVCOG will not deny help to 
anyone based on age, race, color, 
national origin, sex, religion, 
political beliefs, sexual orientation, 
or disability.   

If you feel that a decision has been 
made in error, you may file a 
grievance by contacting the 
Administration office.  

“I am so grateful for the OPI program 
and the services, especially since I 
am in pain more, I don’t know what I 
would do without the help. I’d 
probably have to move from my 
home.” 

86-Year-Old OPI Recipient

OPI services were initiated to 
provide client help with 
housekeeping, laundry, shopping, 
and stand-by assistance while the 
client recuperated from surgery.  
Client has no support system in their 
area. Client stated, “OPI services 
have saved me during this time by 
keeping my morale up as well as by 
providing me with the hands-on 
assistance that I require.”   

67-Year-Old OPI Recipient

OOOrrreeegggooonnn   PPPrrrooojjjeeecccttt   
IIInnndddeeepppeeennndddeeennnccceee   

SENIOR AND DISABILITY SERVICES 

ROGUE VALLEY COUNCIL OF 
GOVERNMENTS 

Providing Jackson and Josephine 
Counties’ Coordinated System of 
Care for Seniors and People with 
Disabilities 

http://rvcog.org/mn.asp?pg=default


Assistance to help you stay in your own home 

What is Oregon Project 
Independence (OPI)? 

OPI is a program that helps older 
adults stay in their homes when 
they can no longer take care of 
their daily needs without 
assistance. 

Services include: 

 Case Management
 Personal Care
 Home Care
 Home-Delivered Meals

OPI serves Oregonians age 60 or 
older. Some people younger than 
age 60 with a diagnosis of 
Alzheimer’s disease or other 
dementia may also be eligible for 
OPI services.  

 

How much do OPI services 
cost? 
OPI service costs are based on a 
sliding fee scale with a formula used 
to calculate income after deductions 
for medical expenses. For those 
whose income qualifies them for no 
monthly payments, there is a $25.00 
one-time fee. 

How to apply? 
Senior and Disability Services Rogue 
Valley Council of Governments’ Case 
Managers perform assessments to 
determine a person’s individual need 
and eligibility for OPI services. 

More Information on the 
OPI Program 

For information or help through 
the OPI Program, contact one of 
our offices today! 

Call the Local Jackson & 
Josephine County ADRC 
number: 

541-618-7572
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